
Digital Archive
International History Declassified

digitalarchive.wilsoncenter.org

October 6, 1990
Correspondence between the MIC and the Petro

Chemical Group Regarding a Letter from A.Q. Khan
Offering Assistance in Developing Iraq’s Nuclear

Weapons Program

Citation:

"Correspondence between the MIC and the Petro Chemical Group Regarding a Letter
from A.Q. Khan Offering Assistance in Developing Iraq’s Nuclear Weapons Program",
October 6, 1990, Wilson Center Digital Archive, Obtained and translated by the Conflict
Records Research Center, National Defense University, SH-MICN-D-000-741.
https://wilson-center-digital-archive.dvincitest.com/document/116989

Summary:

Pakistani scientist 'Abd-el-Qadeer Khan offers to help Iraq establish a project to enrich
Uranium and manufacture a nuclear weapon.
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